
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   May 4, 2021 

 
From:  Easton Department of Public Works  

 
Subject: BRIDGE CLOSED - South Park Ave Bridge Near Riverside 

 

On Friday May 7, 2021, South Park Ave Bridge # 04213 will be closed for 
replacement. This project will continue into late fall.  

 
If you have any questions, please call Easton Public Works Dept. at (203) 268-

0714. 
 

Please see attached Detour Map for road closures. 
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